
 

 

 
         Date: 17 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly see attached a letter from the Principal regarding some proposed changes to our school 
timetable for the upcoming 2024/25 academic year. 

Kind regards, 
KJS Office 

KJS - Proposed changes to timetable 2024-2025.pdf 

 

https://splat.kjs.edu.hk/pluginfile.php/1/local_mis/bulletin/407/424/KJS%20-%20Proposed%20changes%20to%20timetable%202024-2025.pdf

